
 

 

Metro Vancouver’s Northeast sector—including the municipalities of Coquitlam, Port Moody, Port Coquitlam, 
Anmore, and Belcarra—has experienced rapid growth and continues to be one of the fastest growing areas in Metro 
Vancouver. This current and anticipated population growth is adding pressure to the regional transportation network 
as traffic volumes build and congestion increases. Without alternative transportation improvements, this trend is 
expected to continue, resulting in the road network in the corridor reaching capacity shortly after 2021. 
 
 


